
 
 

Meeting Notice of the 2024 BHBE ATRR Review 
  
Join us for our 2024 BHBE Annual Transmission Revenue Requirement review meeting on 
Thursday, Oct. 26, 2023, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. MDT.  Interested parties are invited to 
attend by Teams.  There will not be an in person meeting available. 
 
You can attend remotely using the following information. Click here to join the meeting or dial in 
at 605.782.9484 using conference ID number 313 580 119#. 
 
This meeting is held in accordance with the formula rate protocols found in Attachment H filed 
with FERC.  
 
If you have questions, please call our transmission service line at 605-721-2220 or 
email TransmissionService@blackhillscorp.com. 
 
 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OWE2Yjk1MDgtNTU0NS00MzA3LTgxM2ItN2U5NzE0NTYwZGFl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2268f8783f-150e-4cdb-8b98-b7d9a3065dc2%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22cd6843fb-1abe-419a-b5e4-68b07b9f6a6e%22%7d
mailto:TransmissionService@blackhillscorp.com

